
 
UNITAID/2020/R9-e 

   
 

 

 

Resolution n° 9-2020-e 

Go-ahead for the development of a grant agreement package on 
Intermittent Preventive Treatment in infants for a proposed project 

with Population Services International 
 

With reference to the Area for Intervention: “Malaria Chemoprevention”, as approved by 
the Executive Board in Resolution EB33/2020/R3; and 
 
Taking into account the project proposal assessment by the Joint Review Committee, the 
Executive Board authorizes the Secretariat to go-ahead with the development into a draft 
grant agreement package, for subsequent submission to and approval by the Board, of the 
project entitled “Intermittent Preventive Treatment in infants – Plus (IPTi+)”, submitted by 
Population Services International (PSI). 
 
The Board recalls that, in accordance with Resolution EB22/2015/R3, the Secretariat may now 
use the Project Preparation Facility to support the effective development of the grant 
agreement package for this proposal. This decision has no other funding implications. 
 
  

 
 

        
 
Marisol Touraine 
Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board 
Date: 3 June 2020 

 
 
 


